	MEMORANDUM


COUNTY OF SAN MATEO

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT
DATE:
March 17, 2022
TO:
Planning Commission

FROM:
Kanoa Kelley, Project Planner

SUBJECT:
Continuation of Zoning Hearing Officer Item No. 3
Staff is requesting a continuation of Item No. 3 of the Zoning Hearing Officer Agenda to April 7, 2022 to allow staff additional time to analyze the projects compliance with Subdivision regulations. 
